
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to Agency Interest No. 3871 / Application No. APE20200001 

 

The Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Waste Management (DWM) received a permit 

modification application on February 20, 2020 from Advanced Disposal Services Morehead Landfill 

Inc to add waste sources to their contained landfill in Rowan County. Upon the submittal of additional 

information, and upon completion of review, the DWM has made a preliminary determination to issue 

the permit, and has prepared a draft permit. 

 

The name and address of the permit applicant and facility is Advanced Disposal Services Morehead 

Landfill Inc, 300 Old Phelps Rd, Morehead, KY 40351. The contact person is Curtis Jarrell, who can 

be reached by telephone at (859) 338-6944. The facility can be accessed by traveling on I-64 E 

towards Lexington. Stay on I-64 E and follow signs for Winchester/Ashland. Take exit 133 for KY 

801. Turn left on to KY 801 for 0.3 miles. Turn right onto Old Phelps for 0.2 miles. The facility will 

be on the right. 

 

The permitting action is being processed at the Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch, 

300 Sower Blvd., 2nd Floor, Frankfort, KY 40601. The application and related information are 

incorporated into the administrative record. To receive related documents via open records or to 

request materials in an alternate format, submit a written request to eec.kora@ky.gov at least 72 hours 

prior to the desired review date. Please include the Agency Interest No. 3871 and Application No. 

APE20200001 in the email request.  For assistance with an open records request, contact Emily 

Perkins at (502) 782-1786. For other questions pertaining to the permitting process or questions 

specific to this permitting action, please contact Jamie Nielsen at Jamie.Nielsen@ky.gov.  

 

Documents associated with this action are available on the Cabinet’s eSearch website by searching 

for Agency Interest ID 3871, clicking the “AI details” hyperlink, and expanding the Solid Waste 

Program row under the Activities with Downloadable Documents table at: 

http://dep.gateway.ky.gov/eSearch/Search_AI.aspx.  

 

Anyone wishing to request a public hearing, or wishing to make comments on the application or draft 

permit, should submit the request(s) or comment(s) in writing to Danny Anderson, P.E., Division of 

Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch, Second Floor, 300 Sower Blvd., Frankfort, KY 40601, no 

later than the close of business on July 10, 2020, the end of the 30-day public comment period.  Please 

reference Agency Interest No. 3871 and APE20200001 on any correspondence. 

 

The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual 

orientation or gender identity, ancestry, age, disability, or veteran status. The Cabinet provides, on 

request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford individuals with a disability an equal 

opportunity to participate in all services, programs, and activities. Any person who may be aggrieved 

by the issuance of a permit for this waste site or facility may file with the cabinet a petition which 

sets forth the grounds of the objection and demands a hearing pursuant to KRS 224.10-420(2). 

Publication of this notice is pursuant to 401 KAR 47:130 and 47:140. 


